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Survey on the gender gap in mathematics and science 
  
 
Dear colleagues, 

The IMU Committee for Women in Mathematics (CWM) is coordinating the project  
 “A Global Approach to the Gender Gap in Mathematical and Natural Sciences:  
 How to Measure It, How to Reduce It?”  
which is funded by the International Council for Science (ICSU) and co-funded by its 11 
participating organizations. You find more detailed information on the webpage  
 https://icsugendergapinscience.org/  
set up for this project. 
 
Task 1 of the project is a Global Survey of Mathematical, Computing, and Natural Scientists. 
For this Task, CWM is seeking as much input as possible. You are cordially invited to 
contribute to the Task and provide relevant information by completing the survey.  
 
The URL for the survey is 
https://icsugendergapinscience.org/2018-global-survey-of-mathematical-computing-and-
natural-scientists/. 
You can also get access by clicking on “SURVEY” in the upper right-hand box of the main 
page of the project. The survey is open from 
 May 1, 2018 until October 31, 2018.  
It is available in English, French, Arabic, Chinese, Japanese, Russian and Spanish. 
 
Please circulate this letter within your communities and invite your colleagues to make a 
contribution. 
 
Regards 
 
Helge Holden 
Secretary of the International Mathematical Union 
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